
Welcome Message  
to the participants of the  
25th Anniversary International 
Exhibition Agroprodmash 2020

On behalf of the Russian Chamber of Commerce and Industry, I would
like to welcome the exhibitors, organisers and visitors to the 25th edition 
of the International Exhibition for Equipment, Technologies, Raw Materials 
and Ingredients for the Food Processing Industry – Agroprodmash 2020. 
Digitalization, automation and robotization of technological processes, 
safety and environmental friendliness of products are the priorities of 
development of the Russian agriculture industry in the current economic 
climate. 
Agroprodmash is one of Russia’s leading events which brings together 
Russian and foreign professionals working in the food and food process-
ing industries. It is the place to discuss the trends of the agricultural 
market and show the latest technical and technological solutions. Here, 
companies can assess the situation in the industry and adjust their busi-
ness strategy.
I am positive that Agroprodmash 2020 will give its participants every 
opportunity to generate beneficial business contacts, find new partners, 
get an impetus for the industry’s further development, as well as con-
tribute to searching for the right solutions to challenges brought by the 
pandemic.  
I would like to wish all participants fruitful work, meeting all objectives, 
every success and prosperity! 

Sergey Katyrin 
President  
Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
of the Russian Federation




